
  

  

Headteacher: Kirsty Hutchinson 

 
 
 
 
 
 
3rd July 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

School Uniform-PE Days 
 

I am writing to remind all Parents and Carers of our uniform requirements for PE Days in school. 
 
Children should come to school in PE Kit on their classes PE days.  
 
PE Kit consists of: 
 

• Plain black/navy blue tracksuit bottoms, leggings  or royal blue shorts 

• White round neck T Shirt 

• Trainers (no football boots) 

• A  royal blue school cardigan/sweatshirt or PE Hoodie. 

 

Children must not wear any any items which display a trademark or football teams/footballer 
names. 
 
If you are eligible for free school meals then you can access a voucher for school uniform.  If you 
are not sure if you are eligible then please contact school for moe information. 
 
Thank you for your support with providing the correct uniform. 
 
Regards 
 

 
 
Gail Kelley 
Parental Involvement Worker 
 
 
 
 


